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Level 3 
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16th November 2016 
 
Dear Christopher Twine,  
 
Title: The effect of antiplatelet agents on patient outcomes following peripheral angioplastly 
Chief Investigator: Christopher Twine 
Principal Investigator: Graeme Ambler 
ABUHB R&D Reference Number: SA/710/16 
 
The Health Board’s Research and Development Department reviewed your service evaluation on 
the 16th November 2016.  
 
The Department decided that your study did not appear to pose any risk to the Health Board and 
agreed that your service evaluation be given a favourable opinion. 
 
If you require a Research Honorary Contract or Letter of Access please contact the R&D 
Department at the above email address. 
 
If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact the Research and 
Development Department.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Professor Sue Bale OBE 
Research and Development Director 
Research Risk Review Committee Chairman 
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